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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Summer Learning Tasks   
 
As we approach the summer break, I am sure that you and your child are looking forward to a 
well-earned rest and the opportunity to explore and do new and different things. Through this, 
we hope that our students can continue to learn and develop in different but important ways. 

 
At Woodside High School we want all our students to be aspirational, enjoy attending school 
and attain great examination results. To ensure that they are ready for school after the long 
break, we have asked our Heads of Department to set each child a 1-2 hour summer learning 
task in their subject.  

 
These tasks will be set on Show My Homework and are designed to support students with 
refreshing relevant prior learning so that they can hit the ground running in the first lessons 
back. 

 
I encourage you to ensure that your child completes these in the week before we return to 
school, as teachers will be checking for completion on their return. 

 
I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you and your child a great break and a safe 
return in September.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Bernard 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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